
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 

 
Date: April 30, 2014 
 
To: Randy Liepa, PhD., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   MDE Best Practice Incentive Grants 
 

The 2013-14 State School Aid Act provides $52 per student in funding under 
section 22f, called the Best Practices Incentive Grant. Michigan Department of 
Education (MDE) requires that we have a resolution indicating that the District 
has satisfied 7 out of 8 best practices (sample enclosed).  In order to obtain the 
funding of approximately $700,000, we need to have the Board approved 
resolution to MDE by June 1, 2014.  
 
We would like to discuss this at our next Finance Committee meeting on May 5, 
2014. 

   
LA/kp 
 
Enclosure: Best Practices Sample Resolution 


